
Litter Pick 
Miss Kim took some 
Breakfast Club 
children out today to 
do litter picking on the 
KS2 playground. They 
were extremely 
enthusiastic and did 
an excellent job clearing areas of litter. 

Thank you! 
A huge thank you to our amazing PTA and 
volunteers that helped out at the disco. We 
raised an amazing £800 for school funds. The 
children had a great time and we will be 
sharing future PTA events with you soon. 
 
 

@MountPSWallasey  

If you would like to win the Easter bunny, all 
you have to do is guess the bunny’s name. 
There are 50 names to pick from. You can buy 
a name for £1. The names are available from 
Monday 4th March and the list will be in the 
school office. All 
money raised will go 
to the School Council 
who will be buying a 
small Easter treat for 
all the children in 
school.  

Thank you for your 
support. Have fun    

SCHOOL UPDATE 
29.02.2024 

Y6 library visit  
Y6 visited Earlston Library this week. The 
librarian talked to the children about the 
library, read a story to them and gave them 
the chance to borrow a book. These books 
will be kept in school and we will take 
them back later on in the year. 

Book Fair 
A huge thank you everyone for supporting out 
book fair. The school will receive over £1100 
in commission to spend on books or the 
school libraries.  



5* Environmental Health visit  
Congratulations to our fantastic 
kitchen team on the 5 star rating 
on the recent environmental 
health visit. We are really proud 
of our 
amazing 
kitchen 
team.  

04/03 — 08/03  Mr Ryan class swimming  

05/03 — 06/03 Parents’ Evening  

05/03 F2 and KS1 Tennis Workshops 

08/03 Mrs Lea’s class assembly  

15/03 Comic Relief  

28/03 Last day of term  

15/04 School reopens to pupils  

15/04 NSPCC Speak out Stay Safe day 

Key Dates 
Further information and dates will be sent out via School Spider 

World Book Day 
On Thursday 7th March we will be 
celebrating World Book Day. We have an 
author coming who is holding workshops for 
our KS1 and KS2 pupils. 
Children can also come in dressed as their 
favourite book character on the day! If you 
have any costumes from previous years, we 
would greatly appreciate donations to school 
swap shop rails. 

Chester Zoo 
We had a wonderful day at Chester Zoo! The 
children were amazing and I had multiple 
reports from staff that members of the public 
had taken the time to comment on our their 
fantastic behaviour. A huge thank you to all of 
our volunteers. Taking 6 coaches full of  340 
children  out on a trip is no 
mean feat and we couldn’t 
do it without your support. 


